
Vestry Meeting 

March 24, 2020 

Attendees: 

Janice Musselman, Senior Warden 
Geof Fuller, Junior Warden 
Robert Follit 
Timothy Johnston 
Adebayo Laniyonu 
Diana Locke 
Meghan Matulka 
Delia McCormick 
Emily Pierce 
James Suit 
Kennerly Chapman 
 
Guests:  Dr Robert Phillips and Ms.  Kathleen Hall of the Episcopal Diocese of Washington 
 
Opening Prayer 
Dr. Robert Phillips led us in an opening prayer from an Episcopal website focusing on transition and 
relying the Lord for what lies ahead. 
 
Approval of Minutes of Meeting of February 25 
The minutes of the February 25 meeting were approved with corrections. 
 
The remainder of the meeting was closed as it focused on the confidential severance agreement 
negotiated with the Rev. Lisa Zaina. 


